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Dear Peter Howell Preschool Families, 
 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! We are excited to welcome our youngest students and their 

families to Peter Howell, or back to Peter Howell! The preschool years are vital to a child’s academic 

and social/emotional success. Our program provides a strong foundation for that success. We are 

looking forward to working together with you to meet your child’s needs.  
 

You will be receiving important information between now and the first weeks of school from Mrs. 

Grisham, our preschool teacher. Please be sure to read all communications thoroughly and don’t 

hesitate to contact us if you have questions. Please make note of the following important information: 
 

• First day of preschool is Monday, August 14. 

• Our morning session is 8:30-11:00, and our afternoon session is 12:00-2:30. 

• No classes on Wednesdays.  
 

We hope to see you at our Back-to-School Meet & Treat on Wednesday, August 3, from 2:30- 

4:00 pm. You can come and go any time! Your child will be able to meet Mrs. Grisham, explore the 

classroom, visit with friends, and everyone who attends leaves with a cool, sweet treat. The office will 

be open during this time if you have required registration documents that need to be submitted and 

you were unable to submit online. 
 

We also hope to see you at our Preschool Open House! We currently do not have a date 

scheduled, but Mrs. Grisham will communicate all information as it becomes available.  
 

We are looking forward to a wonderful year in preschool! Please don’t hesitate to contact us 

throughout the school year if you have any questions.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

Jaquetta Alexander 

Principal  

Enc. 


